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It is with tremendous pleasure to write to you to share our Chapter’s support of Christina 
Jackson for the ICC Board of Directors. A few of our Chapter members have worked with 
Christina over the course of several years, mostly on the WICED/PTN Day of Service at the 
ICC annual conference. Christina has always brought a level of excitement to each project, 
making each a fun experience for all involved. Her commitment and dedication to serving 
those in the communities in which we gather serves as an example of leadership for any 
organization, understanding that small gift of time makes such a difference to those 
benefiting from the charitable organization.  
 
Her involvement in the various Chapters of which she has been a member have experienced 
growth under Christina’s leadership. She understands the value of people and the 
experience and skills that everyone brings to the table. She can then direct the use of those 
various skills and experiences to not only benefit others but also those providing the 
experience and skill.  
 
Based on her dedication to our profession and the level of excitement she provides to all of 
those around her, we believe that ICC will surely benefit with Christina Jackson as a 
member of the Board of Directors.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Alan D. Napoli, C.B.O. 
Chapter President 


